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LA County's first hydrogen fuel cell buses launched into service on Line 291 this week. 
And 30 more are coming to a neighborhood near you. 

Simply put, hydrogen tanks on top of the bus hold liquid hydrogen which enters the fuel 
cell stack, mixes with oxygen from outside air and produces a chemical reaction that 
creates three products — electricity, heat, and water vapor. The electricity goes to 
charge the lithium batteries to drive the propulsion system, the heat is used for the 
heater inside the bus during winter months and water vapor is the exhaust. Zero air 
pollutants, and zero greenhouse gases. 

Foothill Transit has been committed to clean and sustainable transportation since 
2010. 

Learn More  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsgvpartnership.org%2FEmailTracker%2FLinkTracker.ashx%3FlinkAndRecipientCode%3Dk1aC%252bJjiChvNFyYHeD19rPMtrO8ea0ZSOznk%252belqXcFxpo70J5Lj6hgOhn5Iu6VJrBcIiHh5Gt7lxsrsNmb5fo39jf2qoyV2%252b5mvPf8IKW0%253d&data=05%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40mtsac.edu%7C77a6cfcb2e6c4b22681d08dade485684%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C638066699553357393%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0k5UvVbdK29kdh5j2m8XuQ7kwy%2B5Y%2FWVI%2FtfnAd9Rz8%3D&reserved=0

